Lexington Electoral Board

Minutes

February 28, 2019

A meeting of the City of Lexington Electoral Board was held on February 28, 2019 in Lexington City Hall. Present: Robert Hopkins, Chair; Vicki Turner, Vice Chair; Dorothy Blackwell, Secretary; Jan Yowell, Registrar; and Nancy Sullivan.

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss HB2790 ER and how it would be implemented. Jan Yowell presented several synopses. Vicki Turner suggested that once there were more directives from the Virginia Department of Elections, the Board meet with the City Manager and Mayor to inform them of the potential fiscal impact.

A motion was made, duly second and passed that Board members serve in the following positions for 2019-2020:

Chair

Nancy Sullivan

Vice Chair

Vicki Turner

Secretary

Dorothy Blackwell

Board members expressed their appreciation to Robert Hopkins, retiring Chair, for his years of service to the City of Lexington Electoral Board.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Dorothy S. Blackwell, Secretary

Robert N. Hopkins Sr., Chair

Vicki C. Turner, Vice Chair